
 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PASS A BY-LAW TO REMOVE 
THE HOLDING ZONE SYMBOL FROM LANDS ZONED BY  

TOWNSHIP OF CENTRE WELLINGTON BY-LAW NO. 2009-045 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Corporation of the Township of Centre Wellington is passing an 
amending by-law under Section 36 of the Planning Act to remove the holding zone symbol from 
lands zoned M2(H) by the Township of Centre Wellington By-law No. 2009-045 as amended. 

 
The land affected by the proposed holding zone removal by-law is illustrated on the map below. 
The zoning of the lands permits general industrial uses. The current holding zone symbol was 
put in place to ensure municipal servicing was completed prior to redevelopment. The passing 
of this by-law will allow the development of permitted industrial uses within the Centre Wellington 
Business Park – North Fergus. 
 
The Township Council will consider the proposed holding zone removal by-law on November 
25th, 2024. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION on the proposed holding zone removal by-law is available at the 
municipal offices during normal business hours. 

 
 
Dated at the Township of Centre 
Wellington this 18th day of November 2024. 
 
Chantalle Pellizzari 
Supervisor of Development Administration 
1 MacDonald Square 
Elora, ON    N0B 1S0 
cpellizzari@centrewellington.ca 
(519) 846-9691 x241 
 

 
 
 
 
 


